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Dear Committee Members,

Our world cannot survive a further release of 34 million tonnes of greenhouse gases (from

the mine site)
plus 456 million tonnes (when coal is burnt overseas).
Australia will not meet international climate commitments if new coal mines are developed

or existing
coal mines are expanded.
This expansion request should not be allowed.

Yours sincerely,

Karen O'Cle

(2018 and 2019/20 wildfire survivor)





